Year 8 interview booking processes
STRATFORD PRIMARY SCHOOL

27 June 2024

Whanau/Child/Teacher Interviews for all classrooms are to beheld on
Tuesday 30" July & Tuesday 6™ August 2024.

School finishes earlier on these two days.

Children will be released from class at 1.00pm, the roll will be taken prior to children being
released.

If you are unable to make arrangements to collect your child at 1.00pm please contact the office.
These pupils will be supervised until 2.35pm.

IF YOUR CHILD IS/ HAS HAD AN IEP, THEY DO NOT NEED AN INTERVIEW.

Interview times will run from 1.30 pm until 6.45 pm each day, with a break of
approximately 45mins.

If you do not have internet access, please contact the office.

Parents of Year 8 Students, please read the reverse for the interview process
on how to book your enrolment interview with Stratford High School.

The website address is www.schoolinterviews.co.nz.

Simply enter the event code which is tyubr and press "Go".
You will be guided through three simple steps, and a few moments later you
will get an email confirming your interviews.

Remember:

© The time slot allocated for each interview is 15 minutes. If you find 15 minutes is not
going o be long enough you will need to make another appointment with the teacher.

© Interviews are allocated on afirst in, first served basis so you are more likely to get your
favourite time if you book early!

© If we book the times an email will go home, or a note will be sent with one of your
children.

© If you are unable to attend an interview that has been booked for you, please ring the
school office to inform us as soon as you know.



Stratford High School and Stratford
Primary School Interviews

Tuesday 30t July & Tuesday 6" August 2024.

28 June 2024

Parents/Caregivers of Year 8 Students,

There are two codes that you will use to book your interviews. One is for Stratford Primary
School and the other is for Stratford High School.

If you would like to enrol your child at Stratford High School for 2025, now is the time to
book a timeslot to meet with one of their representatives. Remember to bring your child's
birth certificate as well as the enrolment form from the Stratford High School's open evening.

If your child s not going to attend Stratford High School, you only need to book an interview
with your child's current classroom teacher.

STRATFORD HIGH SCHOOL -
to book an interview to enrol your child please use the code below.
Phone 06 765 6039 to cancel or reschedule.

The website address is www.schoolinterviews.co.nz.

Simply enter the event code which s XpPKgQ and press "Go".
You will be guided through three simple steps, and a few moments later you
will get an email confirming your interviews.

Stratford High School will have two representatives available On Tuesday 30 July and Tuesday 6
August 2024 from 1.30pm to 6.30pm, each interview is 30 minutes.

Remember:
© Interviews are allocated on afirst in, first served basis so you are more likely to get your

preferred time if you book early!
© To cancel or reschedule a time, ring the appropriate school.



